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Tintwistle C. E. (A) Primary School         
                       ‘Confidence, Competence, Creativity’
Newsletter number 26  


 
        23rd April 2015
Nursery/Reception Open Morning
In order to publicise the event more widely we have changed the date to Thursday 7th May. Please do invite any parents of young children that you know to come along.
Wellies please!

Class 2 are very busy working on their new gardening topic and would be very grateful for any donations of old worn out/too small wellingtons you may have. They are going to recycle them into planters and would particularly like brightly coloured ones if possible.

Gala Float

It’s that time of year again when we start to think about gala preparations and we can confirm that the school will be taking part in the parade again this year. We are currently trying to find a float and driver, please contact us if you know anyone that you think could help. If we are unable to find a float the children will be able to walk the route.
SEND Reforms in Derbyshire
There have been a lot of changes to services for children with special needs and disabilities recently and Derbyshire are putting on a series of events (including fun activities for children) across the county to inform parents about some of the changes. The nearest is at Peak School in Chinley on 20th May from 4.30pm to 6.30pm. For more information or to book a place please contact Caroline Sibley on 01629538993 or email caroline.sibley@derbyshire.gov.uk 
Mad Hatter’s Tea Party

To celebrate Alice in Wonderland’s 150th un-birthday Bay Tree Books have organised a tea party at Glossop Rugby Club from 3.00pm to 5.00pm on Sunday 10th May. Tickets are £10 for children aged 6-10 years old and include tea and activities, fancy dress is encouraged. Please contact the shop for further details.
Christ Church Spring Fair
Don’t forget the Spring Fair will on April 25th from 10am - 1pm at the Church, everyone welcome.

Please don’t forget to check the website calendar (click the calendar tab on the top bar) in order to see forthcoming events.
Jo Griffin, Headteacher
